
HEADTEACHER NEWS 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I wanted to say how delighted both Becky Daley 

and I are to be part of the Heelands family. As you 

know, Heelands is a lovely school with dedicated 

staff and parents. Your children behave so well and 

have a passion for learning. It is a privilege to lead 

the next part of our journey. 

We are both here to do our best for the children 

and for you, their families. If you have anything you 

need help with, wish to discuss or would like ex-

plaining please catch us on the gate in the morning 

or call in at the school office and we will arrange 

the best time to see you. Bringing up children in 

the current climate is very difficult and we will al-

ways do all we can to help. 

I hope this Newsletter will be sent every two weeks 

to keep you up to date with important information 

relating to our school. In the meantime, remember 

to check out our website www.heelands/milton-

keynes.sch/uk or email us at 

office@heelands.milton-keynes.sch.uk 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

 

Take care and best wishes,  

 

 

 

 

 

19th May Year 1—Trip 
 
 

26th May End of TERM 
 

School Closes at 3:00pm 
 

5th June INSET Day 
 

No pupils on site 
 

6th June START of TERM 
 

School OPEN at 08:45am for 
Summer (2) Term 

w/c 12th 
June 

Phonics Testing Week 
Year 1 Children 

4th July Sports Afternoon 
(Weather permitting) 
 

5th July EYFS Meeting 
For children starting Sept 2023 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 

Heelands School, Glovers Lane, Heelands, Milton Keynes MK13 7QL 
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We are inviting you to 

take part in a  

consultation on the 

proposed  

federation of 

Heelands School with 

Summerfield 

School.  A copy of the 

proposal is on the 

website and the link 

to the proposal and 

the online response 

form is here. 

  

Please use the online 

form on the web page 

to respond to the con-

sultation. 

  

The consultation 

started on 9 May 

2023, and closes on 

26 June 2023. 

  

 

Ian Fraser,                                                                 

Executive 

Headteacher                                                      

Rebecca Daley,                                                                 

Executive Deputy 

Headteacher                                                      
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